
Scotton Neighbourhood Development Plan Meeting 21st 
December 2017 Scotton Village Hall 

Present 

Dave Burke 

Adrian Pym 

Kim Anderson (chair) 

Janet Redfern 

Diana Colleran (secretary) 

Robert Littlewood 

Bev Hill 

Jean Langford 

Apologies 

Steve Barrett 

Angela Scott  

Pat Mewis(clr) 

Kim summarised the minutes of the last meeting. 

Bev stated that if everything went according to plan then the 
next lot of funding would be available by mid-January 2018 
Bev said that she had asked for technical support from 
AECOM this is available via locality she said she had explained 
to locality where we are at present with the call for land and 



also the need for a new burial ground. She said she had 
applied for £2,410 the character assessment was included in 
this amount however it would appear that this can now be 
done for nothing she has also applied for printing and venue 
hire costs. We need to establish how we are to pay Luke 
Brown for his services. Kim has been researching the next 
stage of the plan and said that she would email this 
information to the committee in due course. 

Bev then read out the land submissions  

1, 11a Westgate              Dave Small 

2,16    Westgate               Barry Curle 

3,25    Westgate               Hazel Mycock 

4,36    Westgate              Ian Mcague 

5,2       High Street          Robert Littlewood 

6,        Pasture Farm         Russel Atkinson 

7, 9    Eastgate                 Dave   Burke 

8, 7     Eastgate               Mike      Llwellyn 

9,32   Eastgate                 Janet Redfern 

10, Northlands Eastgate John Roberts 

11,Three Hoseshoes  10 Westgate  John Butler 

12,5a Eastgate               Diana Colleran Scott Ferguson 

13,37a Crapple Lane      Thompson 



14,12 Westgate      Chafer 

15,44 Westgate       Williamson. 

Robert Littlewood said that after reading the scoping report 
draft that he emailed Daniel Evans as he had identified that 
the map for the field to the East of Eastgate was showing the 
right of way running through the centre of the field 
apparently this has not been the case since 1991 the right of 
way now runs along the river bank. Daniel Evans in turn 
emailed back acknowledging this fact.  

The next meeting is to be held on the 18th January 2018 it 
was decided that we would invite Daniel Evans as his services 
are free and it would put less financial stress on an already 
stretched council budget. 

 


